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Please complete and return this form with your $5 per ticket to: 
Holy Angels Church, Parish Ministry Center, Att: 50/50 Raffle, 465 Main Street, Little Falls, NJ  07424 

 
Name:              Phone:         
                  (Please print clearly) 

 
Email:                  
                       (Please print clearly) 

 
Address:                 
                       (Please print clearly) 
 

Method of payment:   Cash     Check     Visa/MC           Qty. of Tickets:            x   $5 each  =  $    
             (Total) 
 

Visa/MC #:                Expiration Date:      
 
Signature:                 
 
Name, Address and Telephone Number on Ticket for Each Recipient: 

 
 

Name Address Tele # 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

$5.00 a Ticket 
or 

Buy a book for $50.00 
 

“You’ve got to be in it to WIN IT!!” 

2018 “Mardi Gras”  
50/50 Drawing 
on Sale NOW!! 

Our Food Pantry Shelves are Bare! 
Mike Vaclavicek and Ed Kohler, coordinators of our 
wonderful food pantry, tell us that our shelves are 
bare. We are in need of boxes of macaroni and 
cheese, pasta, cereal, jars of pasta sauce, peanut 
butter, jelly, and canned vegetables. Please help 
us help those families in need. Simply drop off your 
kind donations at the doors of the church or at the Parish Ministry 
Center. Your support goes a long way in helping others. 

FOOD PANTRY Have You Suffered  
an Abortion? 

Experience God’s love and mercy and begin the 
journey of healing by contacting the Sisters of 
Life. Please call 866-575-0075 or e-mail 
hopeandhealing@sistersoflife.org.  For men, 
call Theresa Bonopartis at Lumina at 877-586-
4621 or e-mail Lumina@postabortionhelp.org. 
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Faith Formation Corner 

Attention 2nd Grade Parents: 
As weekly mass is an integral part of our lives as 
Catholics, it is important that our children attend weekly 
mass.  This is especially important as they prepare for the 
Sacrament of First Eucharist and equally important after 
they receive their Sacrament.  While our parish offers 
many masses during each weekend for us to attend, 
during the next several weeks, we require that all children 
who will soon receive the Sacrament of First Eucharist, 
attend the Sunday 9:30 AM mass together as a group.  
Attending mass together shall begin on Sunday, February 
25, 2018 and continue through each of the remaining 
weekends of preparation.  
 

These dates that your children will be attending 9:30 AM 
mass together are as follows: 
 

2/25, 3/4, 3/11, 3/18, 4/8, 4/15, 4/22, 4/29 
 

We require at least one parent or guardian to accompany 
and stay with the child during Mass.  When you arrive, 
please sign the attendance form that will be located at the 
front and rear entrances of the church.  After Mass please 
bring your child to their respective classroom for their 
weekly instruction.   
 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
 
We Are STILL in NEED of  Catechists! 
Our ability to provide effective programming for so many 
of our children enrolled in our program is only made 
possible if we have enough volunteers to serve as 
catechists.  Please carefully review the information in the 
registration letter with regard to our need for Catechists 
and return the Catechist Volunteer Form that was 
enclosed in the registration packet to the ministry center 
ASAP.  If you would like more detailed information about 
becoming a catechist, please contact Trish at 
pfiliaci@gmail.com or leave a message at the Parish 
Ministry Center 973-256-5200. 

Tricky Tray 2018 
“Vegas Style” 

Volunteers Needed: 
Please join us for a volunteer meeting on Monday, 
February 5th at 7:00 PM in the Parish Ministry Center. If 
you would like to volunteer and cannot make this 
meeting, please email MaryRose Stevens at 
maryrose1201@aol.com. 
 

Donations Welcome: 
2018 Tricky Tray needs your support!  
Donate any NEW items that can be used to make 

baskets. 
Be creative and make your own themed basket. 
Monetary donation and we will shop and make the 

basket for you. 
 

Baskets Wanted: 
Please keep our parish Tricky Tray in 
mind when you are wondering what to 
do with those empty baskets. 
 

Please drop off your baskets and NEW 
donated items at the Parish Ministry 
Center. If you have any questions, 

You are invited to 
Our Lady of the Holy Angels 

 

Volunteer “Mardi Gras”  
Thank You Party 

 

Tuesday, February 13, 2018 
6:30 PM-9:00 PM 
in St. Francis Hall 

 

Food – Drinks – Dessert 
 

Please call the Ministry Center at 973-256-5200 
or email: bcuccinelli@holyangelscommunity.org 

by February 9, 2018 
 

Please provide your Name, Phone Number 
and Volunteer Ministry 

 

Adults only - Alcohol will be served 

“An Evening with Sisters” 
Friday, February 23rd from 7:00-8:30 PM 

Morris Catholic High School, 200 Morris Avenue, Denville 
This event is open to high school and college-aged 
women to enjoy an evening of conversation, prayer, food 
and fun! To RSVP and for more details, please email 
Sister Bernadette McCauley at sbernadette@scceast.org 
on or before February 20th. 

Christmas Gifts of  Hope  
Thank You Note 

 

Cathedral of St. John the Baptist  
(red bell tags) 
 

Dear Fr. Mark and Parishioners, 
 

My heartfelt thanks for your most generous donation of 
Christmas toys.  Your magnanimous heart has made this 
Christmas very special for our children.  We treasure your 
boundless kindness. 
 

We promise our prayers for you and your loved ones. 
 

In Christ, 
Fr. Mark 
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Fundraiser in support of: 

Our Lady of the Holy Angels 

Thursday, February 8, 2018 
Thursday, February 15, 2018 
Thursday, February 22, 2018 
 

11:00 AM-10:00 PM 

 
Valid at the following location: 
California Pizza Kitchen 
Willowbrook Mall 
1400 Willowbrook Mall 
Wayne, NJ 07470 
973-837-9502 
 
*Make Copies of This Flyer and Bring EVERY THURSDAY! 
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Christmas 2016 
Christmas 2017 

 

$48,522 
 

$46,957 

Maintenance Collection Fund 
Last Collection 1/21/18 
2017-2018 Cumulative Collection 
 

Next Collection 2/17/18-2/18/18 

 

 
$4,181 

$24,925 

Envelope Usage 
Registered Households 
Households Receiving Envelopes 
Households Using Envelopes 

 
1,789 

396 
327 

Financial Outlook Ending 1/28/18 

Collection Goals 
2017-2018 Yearly Collection Goal 
2017-2018 Weekly Goal 

 
$535,500 

$10,500 

Collection 1/28/18 
Collection thru envelopes/checks 
Collection thru Cash 
Auto Debit Program 
Weekly Collection Total 

 
$8,212 
$1,764 
$   900 

$10,876 

Weekly Collection Analysis 
Collection Overage - 1/28/18 
Cumulative Shortage 

 

Fiscal Year 7/1/16-6/30/17 
$376 

$19,103 

Our Lady of  the Holy Angels Church 
Votive Light Memorial Opportunity 

 
 

Deceased/Intention:        
 

Location:   
___ Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 

___ Saint Anthony of Padua, Saint Jude Thaddeus, and  
       Saint Thérèse of Lisieux (The Little Flower)  
 

I would like to remember my loved one with a Memorial 
Candle. 
 

My choice is:  
___ One-time cost of $500.00 ____________  
 (check enclosed) 
 

___ One-time cost of $500.00 - five monthly installments 
 

___ Bill yearly at $75.00 
 

Your name:         
 

Address:         
 

            
 

Phone:         
 
Signature:         
 

Mail to:  Our Lady of the Holy Angels 
Attn: Beverly Cuccinelli 

465 Main Street, Little Falls, NJ  07424 

U.S. Catholic Sisters Against Human Trafficking 

Sisters Against Trafficking 
February 8th 

Feast of St. Josephine Bakhita 
Bakhita, patroness of kidnapped and trafficked children, 
was abducted as a child becoming a slave thereby 
experiencing the meaning of slavery by living it.  Pray to St. 
Bakhita to protect children.  

Visit: sistersagainsttrafficking.org  

Cursillo 2018  
A 3-Day Course in Christianity 
Cursillo is an international movement. 
Literally tens of thousands of Catholics 
have "made" a Cursillo and found it to be 
a life changing event in their adult 

Christian life. Not only do people come away from the 
experience knowing more about faith, they come away 
with a sense that they belong to a great community of 
believers with whom they can share and grow in their 
faith, hope and love. 
 

Cursillo is an experience that can give you a renewed 
understanding of our faith. Its goal is to make faith alive 
for those who participate in this course. If you are looking 
for such an experience, there are dates available for 
both women and men. 
 

Men’s 193rd Cursillo 
Thursday evening, May 3-Sunday, May 6, 2018 

 

Women’s 177th Cursillo 
Thursday evening, May 31-Sunday, June 3, 2018 

 

For more information, please contact Lorraine and Bob 
Oechslin at 973-227-4770. 

Knights of Columbus Council #3835 

Fish & Chips Dinner 
by Thistle Caterers 

Friday, February 16, 2018* at 5:30 PM 
Holy Angels Church in St. Francis Hall 

 
INCLUDES: 
Cole slaw 

Refreshments 
Dessert, Coffee and Tea 

 
Adult - $16; Children under 12 - $10 

Eat in or take out 
*RESERVATIONS BY February 14th 

 
For tickets, please call: 
Mike V. – 973-907-3229 
Rich Z. – 973-851-0332 


